
 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2024 
 
 
Karin Santiago 
Lightvox Studio 
4602 E Thomas Rd Unit 100 
Phoenix, AZ  85018 
 
RE: ONE-YEAR TIME EXTENSION FOR 
 25-DR-2021-The Goldwater 
 
Your request for a one-year time extension for Development Review Board Case 
25-DR-2021, The Goldwater, located at 7000 E 4th St is APPROVED.  The one-
year time extension is valid until 06/02/2025 (such date being three (3) years 
from the original date of approval by the Development Review Board), and is 
subject to the original stipulations associated with the case.  City staff reserves 
the right to make any corrections to this approval due to errors or omissions on 
its behalf. 
 
Please contact me at 480-312-4211 if you have any further questions regarding 
this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Meredith Tessier, 480-312-4211 
Senior Planner 
 
 
C: 25-DR-2021 
  

 


